
1032878.EN PE 536.911 

Question for written answer E-006289/2014 

to the Commission 
Rule 130 

Marlene Mizzi (S&D) 

Subject: Uniform driving licence 

When EU citizens move from one Member State to another, certain states do not recognise the driving 
licence of the other Member State. This could lead to the citizens in question paying higher insurance 
premiums in the state they have moved to. 

Is the Commission considering introducing a uniform driving licence to avoid this happening? 


